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International College for Postgraduate Buddhist Studies Library
(ICPBS Library )

T112-0003 FRIFEHIAEFH 2-8-9
2-8-9 Kasuga, Bunkyo ku Tokyo 112-0003, Japan

Tokyo, 11 January 2011

HMEEANEEHETELE
=Bk 267 57 10 &

103 BT A AE B
HEE R [E

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of the International College for Postgraduate Buddhist
Studies Library, we would like to acknowledge, with deepest appreciation,

the receipt of the publication as listed below.

Yours sincerely,

i

(Prof. Toshinori OCHIAI)
Director

Publication received:

RE®K, 5 3H

We would like to inform you that we have relocated to a new campus.
Our new address is as follows:

2-8-9 Kasuga, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 112-0003, Japan

We shall be obliged if you could kindly correct your records accordingly.
Your cooperation will be highly appreciated.




